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 The Fair Play has been brought to the agenda of national Olympic Commissions, which 

are all affiliated with the International Olympic Committee (IOC), following the recognition of 

the International Fair Play Committee (CIFP) by the IOC in 1981. The first Fair Play 

Commission in Turkey was formed at a meeting of TOC Board of Directors convened under 

the Chairmanship of Turgut Atakol on November 17, 1981. TOC has been organizing Turkish 

Fair Play Awards since this date in order to promote the concept of Fair Play across the country 

and encourage citizens to make Fair Play an integral part of their daily lives. The efforts in this 

regard are carried out by TOC Fair Play Commission.  

 

Our major achievements in 2018 were: 

1-2018 Fair Play Awards 

Fair Play Awards are presented every year by the National Olympic Committee of Turkey at a 

ceremony held at Olimpiyatevi. Under the management of TOC’s Fair Play Commission, 

nationwide surveys start in December and end in March or April. The Grand Jury convenes in 

April to determine the winners of Turkish Fair Play Awards in categories of "Fair Conduct", 

"Fair Career", and "Fair Publicity". Distributed as "Grand Prix", "Diploma of Honor", and 

Letter of Celebration", the awards has been granted under two categories of "Social" and "Fair". 

In fair categories 16 awards and in social categories 1 award will be presented to the 2017 

Turkish Fair Play winners at the end of this November.  

 

2- Turkish Olympic Committee Launches Fair Play Photo Contest 

The Turkish Olympic Committee (TOC), awarded the Willi Daume World Trophy by the 

International Fair Play Committee (CIFP) for promotion of Fair Play, has announced its first 

World Fair Play Photo Contest. This open and free photo competition, organised in cooperation 

with Bornova Municipality, seeks to inspire the creation and dissemination of positive imagery 

on the concept of fair play to raise awareness. The TOC’s 1st World Fair Play Photo Contest 

will be open for entries from 1st June to 30th November 2018. 

 

3-Fair Play Universities Caravan 



In 2018 the TOC’s Fair-Play Commission visited 13 universities. Totally, having visited 54 

universities in five years and having opened the World Cartoon Exhibition and given lectures 

about fair play during these visits. The Fair Play Universities Caravan won the World Fair Play 

Honour Diploma in 2016. 

 


